
Adopted on February 18, 2022, in regular session, by the Washington State Board of Pilotage Commissioners. 
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STATEMENT OF POLICY 
 

REGARDING:  Trips Required for Maximum Monthly Stipend in the Puget 
Sound Pilotage District 

   
 
It is the policy of the Board of Pilotage Commissioners that the trip requirements required 
for trainees to receive a stipend in the Puget Sound Pilotage District should reflect 
opportunities to take such trips, so that trainees are not penalized with a reduced stipend 
for factors outside of their control. The Board intends to revisit WAC 363-116-078, which 
establishes the number of trips required to receive the minimum and maximum training 
stipend, taking into account factors such as traffic availability and the rest rules.  
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